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To whom, that might! be concerned 
Dusty Port Hedland, well we have been told for years that the dust comes form out in the 
desert! 
It blows in from the south east right over South Hedland and lands on the west end of 
Port Hedland. 
They don’t mention that the dust actually gets transported from the desert into town by 
trains, and then the dust is generated by the transfer of the product from the train to the 
ship. 
 The dust is killing our town and not to mention the employees in the mining companies. 
These company’s should be made to stop there dust infecting the town site. 
Why should the town and its residences be hindered by the mining company’s dust? 
They should be made to keep the environment clean and the air free of dust. 
 
Why is the government so concerned on this side of the fence? They should be worried 
about where the dust comes from and do something about it! 
Big business wagging the tail of the government. 
Cough Cough 
 
Regards 
 

  



Video received on 5 October 2017 – Email “Can Breath next to BHP” 

 

Screenshot from video. Video available separate on JTSI Website 

Attached email text: 
 “How can they breath in BHP Nelson Point? When we are covered in this dust outside 
BHP??” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pictures received 5 October 2017 – Email “Port Hedland Toxic Dust” 

 

 

 
Attached email text:  
“Toxic dust that has health impactions to employees of the mining company’s working 
on ground zero” 

 

 

 

 



Pictures received 5 October 2017 – Email “Dust from Nelson Point” 

 

 

 


